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State of Washington Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council,

My name is Randy Hill, one of the owners of Hillsview Ranch, LLC. I attended last nights
public meeting, but felt it best not to issue a response that was filled with emotion.

The land that Carriger Solar is proposing for the project may affect some of the naysayers that
were at the meeting. However, most in attendance will only benefit from increased tax
revenue, more school funding, increased job opportunities, and improvements to fire
response, medical response and roads. Change is the only constant in this world that we live
in. This change is good for all constituents and allows for a reset down the road if a need
arises.

I love the natural beauty of Goldendale, and the project will benefit our family financially.
Carriger has done a great job in mitigating water, animal and safety concerns. I am fully in
support of this project and have faith that it will be done with utmost care and concern for this
community.

It is my hope that this project is approved in its entirety.

Randy and Kelly Jo Hill 
rlhill@olypen.com 
841 Thornton Drive 
Sequim, Washington 98382

mailto:rlhill@olypen.com
mailto:Comments@efsec.wa.gov



	Letter in Support of Carriger Solar Project

